
 

Hermanus Baboon Action Group 

Good Morning All, 

The Overstrand Municipality Environmental Services have confirmed today, that the current 

baboon management program with Human Wildlife Solutions will continue, throughout the 

lockdown, as it is an essential service in terms of the current restrictions. 

SERVICES – CATEGORIES OF ESSENTIAL SERVICES SHALL BE CONFINED TO THE FOLLOWING  

• Wildlife management, anti-poaching and animal care and veterinary services 

 ENABLING SERVICES 

• Anti-poaching and wildlife conservation services. 

Hermanus Baboon Action Group will hand over some essential provisions to the team today, as 

a token of the community’s appreciation for their dedication during this difficult time. 

HBAG will keep the community advised of any changes during this period, through our data base,  

local newspapers, social media, neighbourhood watch groups and our website. 

The Baboon Hotline remains in place:  071 588 6540. This is the first number you call to report 

sightings of the baboons or to report raids. Advise address, time, size of troop, any other 

details. 

Please continue to manage your refuse in a responsible way, NO BIN BAGS ANYWHERE! 

Please send this on to your neighbours in the area. 

Take care and keep connected. Feel free to email to info@hermanusbaboons.co.za anytime. 

Pat Redford 

Hermanus Baboon Action Group 
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